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Update: Step therapy won’t be required for Darzalex Faspro 

On Feb. 6, 2025, we published a provider alert stating that Darzalex Faspro® (daratumumab and 

hyaluronidase-fihj), HCPCS code J9144, would require step therapy starting May 1, 2025. 

However, we’ve put this change on hold. We aren’t adding a step therapy requirement for 

Darzalex Faspro for Medicare Advantage members at this time.  

We apologize for any confusion caused by this change. 
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